## **UPCOMING CLUB LEVEL AND UPSKILLING RANGE OFFICER COURSES**

The VRA Chief Range Officer, Peter Hulett, will be conducting two Club level and upskilling Range Officer courses in the next few months.

These courses will, if successfully completed, provide accreditation at Club Level for those who do not currently have any Range Officer accreditation and satisfy the NRAA requirement for all existing Range Officers to update their accreditation. These accreditations will be valid for 5 years from the completion of the course.

At the moment any upgrading of Club Level accreditation to Competition Level accreditation is done via practical assessment at Prize meetings. Members who wish to upgrade their qualification should contact the CRO at hulett.peter@gmail.com.

The two Club level courses will be held a Warrnambool Rifle Range on December 28<sup>th</sup> and at Geelong Rifle Range on February 10<sup>th</sup>. These courses will start at 9:00am and are expected to be finished by 12 midday.

It is essential that members who wish to attend these courses notify the CRO on <a href="mailto:hulett.peter@gmail.com">hulett.peter@gmail.com</a> prior to the course. There is some material that needs to be distributed beforehand and a form that needs to be completed prior to attendance.

There is no cost for these courses.